
January 20, 2009   

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

  
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary  
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350  

Re: Case 05-M-0858 In the Matter of State-Wide Energy Services Company Referral 
Programs   

Dear Secretary Brilling:  

The enclosed Supplements, issued by Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation ( RG&E ), are 
transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service 
Commission ( Commission ).      

Supplement No. 12 to PSC No. 16  Gas    
Supplement No. 23 to PSC No. 19  Electricity  

Effective:  February 19, 2009  

On November 15, 2006, Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation ( RG&E ) filed tariff leaves in 
compliance with the above-referenced proceeding.  Subsequent postponement filings were made on the 
following dates: 02/20/07, 07/26/07, 01/28/08, and 07/28/08.  Based on discussions with Department of 
Public Service Commission Staff and given the fact that RG&E filed an ESCO Referral Program in 
compliance with the Order in Case 07-M-0458 on December 11, 2008,  RG&E hereby requests 
cancellation of its November 15, 2006 filing and related postponement filings.    

Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to me at (585) 771-4692.  

Very truly yours, 

Mark O. Marini 
Manager, Regulatory and Tariffs 
Rates and Regulatory Economics 

Received: 01/20/2009


